Harris, Patrice

From: Gaum, Alberta

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 4:23 PM
To: Harris, Patrice

Subject: FW: Barwick Park

Alberta Gaum, CPRP

Recreation Superintendent

City of Delray Beach Parks and Recreation
50 NW 1% Avenue

Delray Beach, FL 33444

561-243-7000 ext. 5105

561-251-1896

PUBLIC RECORDS NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or
from local officials, employees, or the general public regarding city business are public records available to
the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public
disclosure.

From: Jacqueline Garofalo [mailto:jgarofalo@phoenixintnl.com]
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 4:21 PM

To: Gaum, Alberta

Subject: RE: Barwick Park

Hi Alberta,

Per our phone conversation, PTl is committed to donating $10,000 toward your Barwick Park project in May, 2017,
provided you are able to fund the balance of the project.

Let me know if you need anything else. We look forward to working with you!!



